
 
 
RUSTIC ROADS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
7-9 PM Executive Office Building, Rockville 
15th floor conference room 

 

 
November 29, 2011 
 
MEETING AGENDA 

 Approve minutes from September 27 

 Greet and hear from DPWT’s Bridge section representative, Bruce Johnston about the 
status of the Montevideo Bridge 

 Tom Hyde Sr. re: Batchellors Forest Rd 

 Pending Committee Vacancies: Fred, Mark & Robin 
 
Updates: 
Three way conference call planned with Dan Landry & Contractor regarding GIS layers 
Glen Mill & Boswell Lane 
Letter sent to Exec of BOA about cell tower in Triadelphia Rd. 
Letter to Council –Thanks Bob for drafting on short notice. 
General: Delayed Cell Tower applications (Leslie) 
 
New Business: 
Laura’s visit to Violettes Lock road and other rustic roads in advance of Pepco’s planned 
trimming. 
Adieu to Robin and Fred 
Recruiting for replacements 
 
Next Meeting: 
January 23, 2012 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


